02/14/2012

VIl. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

Policy Changes

Dr. Fred Hill
Mr. David Meadows

TPSD Policy IHDB-E GED Programs

Dr. Hill will present for first reading a proposed change to TPSD Policy
IHDB-E. The policy has been amended to reflect the changes required by
State Board Policy 902: GED Standards.

ACTION BY THE BOARD:

Motion  Second Yes No Abstain Absent
Mrs. Heyer () () () () () ()
Mr. Hudson () () () () () ()
Mr. Prather () () () () () ()
Mrs. Stone () () () () () ()
Mr. Tucker () () () () () ()

PASSED: YES () NO ()



